
From: James B Harbison <JHarbison@nycm.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 10, 2021 1:10 PM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Hearing inquiry 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
I am investigating a water loss at 8183 Stahley Rd that occurred on or around 08/08/2021. I am being told 
the loss was due to a water main break in the area.  
 
Is there any type of legal proceedings or case/incident number that is available that I can refer to to obtain 
information?  
 
Please call me to discuss.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
JB Harbison  

James B Harbison 
Fraud Investigator II 
Special Investigation Unit  

 
NYCM Insurance 
PO Box 1000 
Sherburne, NY 13460  
Phone:  (607) 674-1270  
Fax:  (607) 965-6160  
 
nycm.com 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Join us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/NYCMInsurance. 
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This email and any attachments to it are confidential and intended solely for the individual or entity to 
whom it is addressed. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original 
message.  
 
 
 

 
 


